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Progress Reports Sent Home  
Students’ progress reports will be sent home on Nov. 

6th. These reports provide a basic idea of how the 

student is performing in their classes and to keep the 

parents informed of their child’s educational progress. 

Please sign the envelope report and return it back to 

school by Wednesday, 14 November 2018.  
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RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 

We will be hosting our first round of Parent-Teacher Conferences on November 

7th and 8th. You will have the opportunity to speak with your child’s teacher about 

his/her academic, social and emotional progress during your conference time. 

This year we are using an electronic system to enable parents to schedule           

Parent-Teacher Conferences online. Please view the sign up and find a 

convenient time to meet your child’s teacher. 

Click here to sign up for conference time. 

Click here to view PTCFAST Guide for Parents – English.     

Click here to view PTCFAST Guide for Parents – Arabic.       

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

       

 

 

 Attendance   
 

This week the overall attendance is 97 % 
 

This is great, keep it up! 

 

 

BIS Upcoming Field Trips   
November 14: Field Trip for Gr. 11 to KOC.  
 

November 15: Field Trip for Gr. 12 to Al-Sabah          
Al-Ahmad Center for Giftedness & 
Creativity.  

 

November 19: Field Trip for Gr. 10 to KOC. 
 

 

Students Awards  
Congratulations to Elementary students who received 
awards this week for showing the three BIS values: 
thinking flexibly, persisting and striving for accuracy. 
We couldn’t be more proud of all the winners.  
 

Dates to Remember 
November 6: Progress Reports Sent Home.  
 

November 7 and 8: Parent Teacher Conferences until 
4:00 pm, early release for all students at 12:00 pm          
(No KG after-school club). 
 

November 11: Session 2 after-school clubs begin.        
Click here to register.  
 

November 13: Professional Development Day for staff, 
all students released at 12:00 pm (No after school and 
KG clubs). 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Fire Drill at BIS 
BIS had an evacuation practice on 
Tuesday and the building was 
cleared within 3 minutes and 31 
seconds. Every one left the building 
calmly. Well done to everyone! 
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